
To the elders and members of McKnight Crossings Church of Christ 

We are short of words to express our appreciation to you for the honor accorded us on the 12th 

of June, 2022. We so much enjoy the reception time with you and we sincerely thank you for 

your love and the warm feelings of friendship and closeness we’ve shared over the years. You 

are such a wonderful people. We truly enjoyed our time with you. Thank you for the chime, 

your cards, words of encouragement and prayers. 

We were made aware that many people wanted to share some thoughts about us that day. 

Somehow, we were held up in the foyer after the service. We cherish your thoughts but we 

know that all you see in us is what God has enabled us to be and to Him be all glory and honor. 

We planned to leave St. Louis at the end of June but as some of you might have heard, our son 

Tayo, who came from Colorado to help us move things out of the house took ill and had to 

spend a couple of weeks in the hospital so, that has delayed our move. Tayo and his family are 

still staying with us in St. Louis. We covet your prayers for smooth and quick recovery. We give 

all thanks to God our Father who is in control of our lives and plans. 

We commend you all to the loving Hands of God. Continue in the work of the Lord because as 

you know, your labor of love is never in vain. We’ll keep asking for you, like Paul to the 

Ephesians, that the God of our Lord Jesus Christ, the glorious Father, may give you the Spirit of 

wisdom and revelation, so that you may know him better. We pray that the eyes of your heart 

may be enlightened in order that you may know the hope to which he has called you, the 

riches of his glorious inheritance in his holy people, and his incomparably great power for us 

who believe. Amen.  

Our phone number remains the same 314 783 6633 (Bose), 314 680 3772 (Wole) and our 

emails are: Bose: bosede51@yahoo.com; Wole: woleokunade@gmail.com 

Love you all, 

Wole & Bose Okunade. 
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